BREAZEALE, SACHSE & WILSON, L.L.P. | ATTORNEYS AT LAW

July 24, 2023

Louisiana Motor Transport Association VIA E-MAIL TRANSMISSION
Attention: Renee Amar rencecamar/@gmail.com

Re: LMTA/General
BSW No. 9388-29912

Dear Colleagues and Friends,

Please accept my sincere gratitude at being the recipient of the 2023 TH Davidge Award.
It was truly an honor to receive this Award from the LMTA which does such a phenomenal job
representing the interests of the trucking industry.

[n the twenty plus years that | have served as General Counsel, [ have grown as a person,
as well as an attorney. [ have been mentored by numerous members and have always been
impressed by the talented and committed people who are members of this association. Thank you
to everyone for your friendship and support. I am proud to have played a small part in the success
of the LMTA, and pledge to you not only my ongoing support, but also the support and assistance
of Breazeale, Sachse & Wilson.

Sincerely,

Breazeale, Sachse & Wilson

Douglgs K’ ufilliaﬁé\
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